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As a primary care provider for 35 years I strongly urge the committee to support this 

bill.  It is imperative that healthcare is based on the ethics of "First Do NO Harm" 

directed by medical providers who are trained to care for patients.  When the goal of 

an organization shifts from direct healthcare to profit ..the true nature of service for 

the patient is Lost.  This bill provides the parameters to work with the organizations 

that purchase healthcare entities so that the purpose remains healthcare versus 

solely profit. 


